Town of Stonington
K-12 Building Committee

Regular Meeting Cancellation
Tuesday, March 5, 2019

The regular meeting of the Stonington K-12 Building Committee for Tuesday, March 5,
2019 has been cancelled. A next meeting will occur as a regular meeting on Tuesday,
March 19, 2019 at 6pm at Central Office.
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